
From: Joshua R. Morse  
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 3:26 PM 
To: Alice Ingerson 
Subject: City Hall Elevator Project 
 
Alice, 
 
Please remove the City Hall Accessibility Project from the CPA project list. Bonded money for this project 
was approved by the Board of Aldermen this week.  
 
Regards, 
 
Josh Morse 
Building Commissioner 
 
Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone 


